
October 21, 2019

Professor Eduardo Rojas

Departamento de Física
Facultad de Ciencias Exactas y Naturales
Universidad de Nariño
Pasto, Colombia

Dear Professor Rojas,

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I am pleased to invite you to attend and participate with
a poster presentation about “Texture Zeros for neutrino Mass Matrices” in the 20th International
Workshop on Next Generation Nucleon Decay and Neutrino Detectors (NNN19), to be held
at the University of Medellin, Medellin (Colombia) from November 7-9, 2019.
Your contribution to the workshop will be very valuable to us and to push high energy physics in
Colombia.

For any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact us at nnn19medellin@udem.edu.co

Sincerely yours.

_________________________
Alex Marcelo Tapia Casanova
Co-chair, NNN19
Professor of Physics
University of Medellin


